
From: Stephanie Coffin 
To: David Lew 
Date: Wed, Jul 19, 2000 8:37 AM 
Subject: Re: Lastest Version of Inspection Summary 

Dave, 

We all liked your latest version, with two minor comments. I left you a voice mail too.  

1. Switch the priorities of the high noise and the identification of PWSCC to put the latter first.  

2. Delete the 5th paragraph that begins "Failure to address these issues..." 

If you want to discuss these two changes, give me a call. Nice job.  

Stephanie 

Stephanie Coffin 
NRR/DE/EMCB 
smcl @nrc.gov 
301.415.2778 

>>> David Lew 07/18 5:32 PM >>> 
I attempted to factor in your comments. Let's talk tomorrow. In the interim, please direct comments to 

me vice Wayne Schmidt, so he can focus on the exit as well as some last minute points that Con Ed still 
wants to make.  

CC: Brian Holian, Hubert J. Miller, James Wiggins, Wayne Schmidt 
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